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Fox Hunling Switch
A switch from the sophistica­

ted style of hunts with the 
Moore County Hounds in the 
Sandhills must be those of 
“North Carolina’s Horseless Fox

HERE and AWAY
On a business trip to Florida weekend for about a week with

this week are Mr. and Mrs. 
Daniel O. Delany, who planned 
to visit Ponte Vedra, Daytona 
Beach, Fort Pierce and Clear­
water Beach.

Mrs. Alfred N. Derouin Sunday 
attended a meeting of the North 
Carolina State Ballet Company 
in Raleigh. Mrs. Derouin is pres­
ident of the organization. Friday 
overnight guests of the Derouins 
here was Mrs. Annette S. Bout- 
well, executive secretary of the 
ballet company, who was here 
for the meeting of executive sec­
retaries of the Mental Health As­
sociation from chapters over the 
state. As program director of the 
state’s Southeastern Region, she 
was a speaker at the meeting, 
held at the Holiday Inn.

Cadet Shelby Stevens of Fish- 
bume Military Academy in Vir­
ginia, expects to spend this week­
end here with his mother, Mrs. 
S. T. Stevens and’ his brother, 
Jeff.

Due back home this weekend 
after a stay of about two weeks 
in Palm Beach, Fla., are Mr. and 
Mrs. W. Fay Neville and their 
two children. They are with Mr. 
Neville’s parents, Mr. and Mrs. 
Livingston L. Biddle, H, at the 
Brazilian Court Hotel.

Buck Adams returned home 
last weekend after a trip to West 
Palm Beach for the E-Z Go Cart 
Match Play tournament on the 
National PGA course, and the 
merchandise show of golf equip­
ment in West Palm Beach.

Home for the weekend from 
East Carolina College, was Miss 
Sandy Wicker, who was here 
with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. 
Melvin Wicker.

Mrs. O. V. Russell is back at 
her Midland Road cottage after 
a stay at Palm Beach.

At their home here after sev­
eral weeks at their place at Eleu- 
thera, BWI, are Mr. and Mrs. 
Warner L. Atkins.

Mr. and Mrs. Walter G. Rob­
ins have returned from Naples, 
Fla., where Mr. Robins played 
in a Southern Seniors golf toiu:- 
nament.

Mrs. R. C. Knipe of Raleigh is 
here for several weeks with Mrs. 
Edward C. Conlin. Arriving this

Mrs. Conlin is her goddaughter. 
Miss Frances Greet of Great 
Neck, N. Y.

Returning this week after a 
visit of several days in Prince­
ton, N. J., with Mr. and Mrs. Wil­
liam Shillaber, is Miss Frances 
Pleasants.

Woman's Exchange 
Rummage Sale Plans 
Made At Meeting

Committee heads were named 
Monday to be in charge of the 
annual rummage sale of the 
Sandhills Woman’s Exchange, at 
the monthly meeting and tea for 
members. Mrs. Quincy Gillmore 
was hostess to the group, meet­
ing at the Holly Inn.

Co-chairmen for the sale are 
Mrs. John R. Sibley and Mrs. 
Walter C. Robins; price commit­
tee co-chairmen, Mrs. P.S.P. 
Randolph and Mrs. Katherine 
Allen; baked goods, Mrs. J. B. 
Boyle and cashiers, Mrs. George 
Smith and Mrs. Lionel Callaway.

Donations of household items 
and clothing are requested, and 
it is asked that contributions be 
left at the Community House, 
next door to the Fire Station, 
from noon February 23, or on 
February 24, when the building 
will be open all day.

The sale will be Thursday and 
Friday, February 25 and 26.

Those wishing to have articles 
picked up at their homes may 
call the Exchange, 295-5962.

After the business session, tea 
was served in the ballroom. As­
sisting Mrs. Gillmore were Mrs. 
Bradley J. Hurd, Mrs. Isham C. 
Sledge and Mrs. David R. Riach.
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Doubles Round Robin 
Matches Set Sunday

Scheduled for play Sunday 
afternoon at the Pinehurst Coun­
try Club is a doubles roimd robin 
tournament, with partners to be 
chosen by lottery.

Those interested in competing 
should go by the tennis house, or 
call Pro Joe Roddey at 294-7813.

GAIL FRYE ... in winning “School Spirit” costume 
maroon and gold, Pinehurst School colors.

School News Ifems

of

By KAYE GILMORE and 
JUDI McKENZIE 

School Spirit Day
Friday was “School Spirit 

Day” at Pinehurst High School. 
This basketball season, the Pine­
hurst cheerleaders have asked 
that each room be responsible for 
doing something inspiring for 
each basketball game.

The Junior class was mostly 
responsible for our “School Spirit

Miss Jones stated that she would 
be using it in her Home Econom­
ics classes to teach new casserole 
recipes to her students.
"Wght Thing To Do"

Nelson Thomas, the typing 
teacher for the Pinehurst School, 
has really been keeping the 
classes busy this year. The second 
year classes have just finished 
typing booklets composed of 
their favorite poems. Even the

Hunts” as a picture feature in 
February’s issue of the Chevro­
let magazine, “Friends,” has 
called them.

While the MCH is replete with 
two masters, whips and hunts­
men to keep horses and hunds in 
order, this unusual horseless fox 
hunting is practiced on Long 
Beach Island a resort off the 
coast of North Carolina where, 
each year, on Washington’s 
Birthday, a hunt is held for 
“hounds only.”

No guns or horses it seems, are 
used—hunters bring packs of 
hounds and let them loose at a 
signal to track the many foxes 
which overrun the region. An 
average of 15 foxes is killed on 
each yearly hunt.

As noted in a news item in last 
week’s issue of The Pilot, this 
year’s fifth annual Fox Round­
up, scheduled February 19, 20 
and 22, will have a Moore Coun­
ty man—W. L. (Lock) Cameron 
of Vass—as master of hounds.

The unique sports event, ex­
pected to draw about 5,000 per­
sons to Long Beach, was rated 
last year one of the top 20 travel 
events in the USA, by the Na­
tional Association of Travel Or­
ganizations.

Pairs Tie For Isl,
2nd, PCC Tourney

Tied at 82 for first prize in last 
Thursday’s par-bogey tournament 
for men of the Pinehurst Country 
Club, were two teams, each com­
piling 82 points: Col. Coleman 
Remain and William J. Burke, 
and Arthur I. Long and E. B. 
Shuck, both pairs with outgoing 
42’s and incoming 40’s.

Runners-up, also tied for sec­
ond place at 80 points, were Rob­
ert F. Beard and Joseph W, 
Strode, 38-42; and Raymond E. 
North and Stephen H. Kuhn, 42- 
38.
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of the Pinehurst School colors. 
Just about everyone cooperated, 
even up to the school workers, 
teachers, and the superintendent.

However, Gail F:^e, a sopho­
more was most originally dressed 

in the school colors—a gold 
jumper and maroon blouse. The 
front had a big gold bow and on 
this she placed a maroon bowtie.

On her head, she wore a knit­
ted maroon and gold cap, and she 
had made little maroon and gold 
bows and placed these on each 
“comer” of her glasses. She cov' 
ered her shoes with maroon and 
gold cloth, and carried a Rebel 
flag around with her all day. 
People like Gail really give spir­
it to a project like “School Spirit 
Day.”

On this special day, there were 
also many unusual bulletin 
boards in the high school rooms. 
There was a miniature of the 
coming night’s game made of 
pasteboard. There was a cage 
made out of sticks with a bear 
cat, representing our opponent, 
and the seniors made a tremen­
dous Rebel flag bulletin board.

The lunch period was cut short 
and the afternoon classes chang­
ed a little so the whole high 
school turned out at 2:30 for a 
long pep rally in the gym, and of 
course, there were wonderful 
cheers by the cheerleading squad, 
led by the chief cheerleader. 
Penny McCaskill.

The juniors also presented com­
ical skits. One was a staged bas­
ketball game between some of 
the cheerleaders and some of the 
juniors. The second represented 
team work. A few of the junior 
boys participating even went so 
far as to play the basketball game 
in the seniors’ graduating robes 

liie whole student body took 
part, singing the school song 
twice. On the whole, much school 
spirit was shown and everyone 
was well pleased at the way 
things turned out.
Awards Presented

At the pep rally Friday two 
awards were presented—the first 
to Janice Fields by Miss Jones, 
the Home Economics teacher. In 
the early part of December, all 
the senior girls who wanted to, 
took a test which was an overall 
treatment of things they had 
learned in Home Economics. Jan­
ice Fields won this Betty Crocker 
award.

The second award was made 
by Mr. Cannon to Debbie Prince. 
This was a certificate stating that 
Debbie is a finalist in the Nation­
al Merit Scholarship contest. Not 
long ago, there were write-ups 
in the papers about Debbie being 
a semi-finalist in this contest, and 
we were all very proud of her 
then. Now that she is a finalist, 
we are certainly extremely proud 
of her and hope she will go far­
ther.
Recipe Chosen

Miss Jerry Jones, Pinehurst 
Schools’ Home Economics teach­
er recently entered a chicken cas- 
erole recipe to a committee sel­
ecting recipes from all over the 
United States for a cookbook. 
Miss Jones’s chicken casserole 
recipe was chosen to go into the 
book. She was sent a free copy 
of the cookbook. Casserole Dish­
es, and a certificate. Although 
the book is her personal copy.

ence of typing booklets. Their 
booklets, entitled “The Right 
Thing to Do,” contains valuable 
information on many subjects.

Compiling the booklets not 
only involved the regular typing, 
with no errors, but there were 
margins to figure, centering to 
do, title pages to type, tables of 
contents to amass, and finally, 
the booklets had to be bound a 
special way.

On the whole, the first year 
students did a good job, especial­
ly considering the fact that only 
one misspelled word in the en­
tire booklet, meant a failing 
grade!
Term Papers Started

This is the time of year when 
term papers in the various class­
es are started. The senior class 
just learned that their term pa­
pers in Senior English are due 
the first of May. Considering all 
the research work and other work 
that must be done in order to 
prepare a term paper, this is not 
so far off. The title itself is due 
Wednesday, February 17. So the 
seniors will be making good use 
of the local libraries for the next 
few months.
Prizes, Galore

The students who took Home 
Economics or who are taking it 
are now busy filling out entry 
blanks. Miss Jones is allowing 
any girl who wishes to take part 
in these entries. One entry is 
concerned with a egg contest. All 
you have to do is fill in your 
recipe that contains one egg per 
serving. 'The other entry consists 
of choosing the silver, china, and 
crystal patterns you like best 
from a group that is given. Each 
contest offers wonderful prizes 
for the winners. Good luck, girls! 
Income Tax Returns

One excellent thing can be 
said about the business classes 
of Pinehurst—'the students are 
taught things that will be most 
beneficial to them in life. Every­
one is aware that this is income 
tax return time, and everyone is 
extremely busy getting this job 
done. The shorthand and general 
business classes at Pinehurst are 
also busy on the tax returns. The 
business teacher. Nelson Thomas, 
is teaching the students in these 
two classes the fundamentals of 
filling out income tax returns. 
Now in a few more years, when 
it comes time for the students 
from Pinehurst to participate in 
this activity, they will know all 
about it.
New Fountain

Pinehurst High School has two 
water fountains in the main hall 
of the building. Just recently, a 
new water fountain was placed 
in the building at the far end of 
the hall. This new one replaces 
the old one that stood there. 
Seniors' Future

A few weeks ago, we mention­
ed Johnny Sheffield as one of 
the seniors for that week. We 
stated that he was making plans 
to enter Appalachian State 
Teachers’ College. We are now 
happy to announce that Johnny 
has beeen formaUy accepted to 
Appalachian. We certainly are 
proud of him and glad for him.

This week, we will concentrate 
on Barbara Stutts and Don Vest.

Barbara is the daughter of Mrs. 
A. N. Stutts of Pinehurst. She is

HOLE-IN-ONE
John P. Huestis of Pinehurst 

scored a hole-in-one Saturday, 
while playing in the Tin Whist­
les Club tournament with Pine­
hurst cottagers Joseph W. Strode, 
T. Arthur Johnson and William 
E. Fowler. He aced the par-three, 
169-yard ninth hole of the Num­
ber Three course.

Students Of Other 
Schools To See 
Theater Company

Students from the Southern 
Pines, Aberdeen and West End 
Schools will join the audience of 
Pinehurst School students, grades 
5 through 12, Monday to see a 
professional actors group perform 
excerpts from Shakespeare’s 
“Julius Caesar” and “Twelfth 
Night.”

The actors from New York 
form part of the “Theater in Edu­
cation,” a non-profit company 
sponsored by the North Carolina 
Department of Education.

Interested adults are invited to 
the admission-free performance, 
which begins at 9:30 a.m. in the 
Pinehurst School Auditorium.

Memorial Book 
Added To Given 
Library Collection

A recent addition to the me­
morial book collection at Given 
Memorial Library, is “Journals 
and Other Comments on the Life 
and Voyage of Christopher Col­
umbus,” translated and edited by 
Samuel Eliot Morrison.

The book was presented by 
Miss Brooke Bryan in memory of 
Adm. George Henry Browne.

Country Club Event 
Won With 78 Points

Registering the winning score, 
40-38-78 points, to take first prize 
in Friday’s tournament for wom­
en members of the Pinehurst 
Country Club were Mrs. Albert 
L. Sneed and Mrs. David P. Mac- 
Harg.

Runners-up in the par-bogey 
contest for better ball of pair 
was the team of Mrs. Quincy A. 
Gillmore and Mrs. J. C. T. Sihler, 
40-34-74.

Taking third place honors, at 
38-34-72, were Mrs. Michael T. 
Pishko and Mrs. Walter G. Rob­
ins.

Silver Foils Leaders 
Score Aggregate 165

Teamed to win last week’s Sil­
ver Foils Club tournament, were 
Mrs. J. C. T. Sihler, 89-9-80, and 
Mrs. David R. Riach, 103-18-85. 
Twenty members played in the 
stroke play contest for low ag­
gregate of pairs, with the leaders 
posting a combined low aggre­
gate score of 165.

One stroke off the lead were 
Mrs. True P. Cheney, 97-17-80 
and Mrs. William C. Harris, 98- 
12-86, for a low aggregate 166.

SUBSCRIBE TO THE PILOT. 
MOORE COUNTY'S LEADING 
NEWS AND ADVERTISING 
WEEKLY.

the president of the Beta Club, 
treasurer of the FHA, editor of 
the annual staff and in most of 
the other clubs at Pinehurst High 
School. She is an honor student 
and interested in extra-curricu­
lar activities as well. Barbara is 
making plans to attend UNC-G 
in the fall of 1965. She is consid­
ering majoring in some phase of 
education.

Don Vest, the son of Mr. and 
Mrs. E. H. Vest of Pinehurst, of 
course, is well known because of 
basketball. He is one of the great 
players on the Pinehurst team. 
He is president of the Monogram 
Club, president of the senior 
class, and sports editor of the 
Annual staff. Don is preparing to 
go to Pembroke College. His 
plans are to take a liberal arts 
course or possibly go into busi­
ness.
FHA Meets

The Pinehurst Chapter of the 
Future Homemakers of America 
met Monday in the high school 
library. The members voted to 
send vice president June McKen­
zie to the National Convention to 
be held in July in Philadelphia. 
The club discussed ways of mak­
ing money to send June to the 
convention, and ways of making 
money for the spring Mother- 
Daddy-Daughter Banquet. Ideas 
for speakers for the spring ban­
quet were also discussed.

(A CHARTERED PRIVATE CLUB)

ANNOUNCES OPENING 
Friday February 12 at 7 p.m.

To The Club Members

Unsurpassed Cuisine

Dinner Show 8;30p.m. Supper Show 12;00 
FEATURING

Terri Madison
T.V. and Stage Singing Star 

From The Diplomat in Hollywood and 
Fountainbleau Hotel. Miami Beach

ALSO STARRING

The Rivieras
Ballet Dancers

From Fountainbleau Hotel, Miami Beach

Spanish Dancer from Havana Madrid, N. Y. 
Dinner and Dancing Music by

Joe Mennetti
and His Society Orchestra 

Direct from Eden Roc Hotel, Miami Beach
PHONE 294-9824 FOR RESERVATIONS 

ON MIDLAND ROAD BETWEEN PINEHURST 
AND SOUTHERN PINES

Quality Furniture

At A

Reasonable Price

Nationally Known Merchandise Installed And 

Serviced By Trained Mechanics To Give You 

Satisfaction After The Sale.

Rugs and Carpet - Linoleum - Bedding 

Luggage - Appliances - Radio - Television

Stereo

Carthage Furniture Company
Ph. 947-2253 Carthage, N. C.


